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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1737 requires all medical marijuana commercial grower licensees who operate an outdoor 

medical marijuana production facility to register with the Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, 

Food, and Forestry as an environmentally sensitive crop owner beginning November 1, 2022. 

Medical marijuana commercial grower licensees shall also provide their business name, address, 

Global Positioning System (GPS) coordinates for all outdoor medical marijuana production 

facilities, and any other information required by the Department when registering with the 

Environmentally Sensitive Area Registry. Additionally, all medical marijuana commercial 

grower licensees shall be required to post signage as outlined in the measure at the site of the 

commercial grow operation. 

 

CCR Changes 

 

The Conference Committee Report for SB 1737 completely substitutes engrossed language with 

the language described above.  
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